
The Association of Donor Relations Professionals  

Volunteer Service Award 

 

is hereby presented to 

Lynne M. Wester 
 

Lynne M. Wester, Director of Stewardship and Donor Recognition at Yeshiva 

University, we honor you as the 2011 recipient of the Association of Donor Relations 

Professionals Volunteer Service Award. 

 

You burst onto our scene at ADRP’s 2008 International Conference in St. Louis 

where you roused newcomers and seasoned professionals alike with your articulate and 

passionate entreaty to bridge the digital divide and use technology as a tool in our work.  

From that point forward, the mark you would make on this Association would have a 

decidedly technological flair. 

 

Since becoming a Director in 2009, you have played a significant role in 

developing the association’s use of technology to communicate with constituents and 

build community.  From persuading the Board of Directors to use online meeting services 

to convincing technology firms to exhibit at annual conferences, you have made certain 

that we’re all a little more savvy and skilled than we were before. 

 

You assumed the role of Technology Coordinator in 2010, and since that time 

have led the website redesign working group and created or otherwise touched every 

webform and webpage found at www.adrp.net.  More overwhelming, however, is the fact 

that you’ve seen every transaction that every member and attendee has completed, and 

some that they haven’t; that’s every new membership, renewal and expiration, every 

webinar, workshop, and conference registration…everything!  While each transaction 

appears for only a split second as an incoming email, collectively they have allowed you 

to monitor the pulse of this Association as it has flourished and to take action when 

something is amiss with our platform. 

 

In recognition of your meaningful record of service, we are proud to present you 

with the 2011 Association of Donor Relations Professionals Volunteer Service Award. 

Congratulations! 

 

With sincere gratitude, 

 
Nancy Lubich McKinney, President     September 2011 

 

http://www.adrp.net/

